
Conservation area report September 2021 

• Illegal advertising: we continue to experience illegal advertising, including flyposting, 

misuse of ‘A’ boards and even sail-type banners in the conservation area. These have been 

reported and will be enforced on in due course 

• Improvements: there have been a number of improvements to properties in the 

conservation area recently, which is great to see. 
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